
HGLGA General Meeting Minutes 12/04/2024

The December General Meeting was called to order by President Karen

Sullivan at 1:20 p.m.

1. Minutes - Last month’s General Meeting minutes were approved by

Barb Callaghan and seconded by Linda Birecree.

2. Treasurer’s Report - Ann Bazinet reported we have $5058.02 in the

Treasury.

3. Membership - Sharon Pedersen introduced Lori Davis, a new member

present at the meeting, who is a non resident member who lives in

Burnt Store.

4. Solheim Cup - The Solheim Cup is Jan. 29. One team is the

Cardinals and the colors are red and black, led by Barb Zizka and

Cheryl Braunscheidel. The other team is the Blue Jays and the

colors are blue and white, led by Nancy Gruetzke and Dee Rollins.

5. Two Ball - The deadline for Two Ball signup is Dec 31 with play

starting Jan. 15. There will be 5 flights, based on combined

handicap. Each team will play four rounds. Teams may be made up

from a combination of players from the 5 , 5 / 6, or 6 tees.

Cost is $20 per player.

6. Pick Your Partner - We have added an additional Pick You Partner

on 02/26/2025.

7. Rules - Trish Perry discussed several rules - a)You may only

change balls after you have completed playing a hole, you may not

change during the play of a hole, unless a ball is severely

damaged. b) If you are on the green putting and you hit an

unmarked ball it is a 2 stroke penalty. c) You may not fix any



dent or mark on the fringe that is in your path of play. d)You

may fix anything on the green at any time.

8. Birdie Chip In Draw - The winner of a sleeve of balls for the

December draw was Susan Sweeney.

9. Gift Certificates - Diane Trent and Sandi Salamone won gift

certificates donated by Donna Barber Dunn and Steil Realty.

10. Guess the Number of Macaroni in a Jar - Karen Popp gave a

prize to Jen Ronningen for guessing closest to the number of

macaroni in a jar.

11. 50 / 50 Raffle - Peggy Lindquist won $76 and Cindy Rittenberg

won $38 in the 50/50 raffle.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:00.

The next general meeting will be a luncheon meeting following the

Presidents Cup on Jan. 8.


